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Please don't remove the change to day light savings. First of all it would be hard for 

people who work and or live in Vancouver and have to come to Portland for work or 

the other way around. Also it's dark and rainy here for so long it's nice to have a fee 

months where it stays light just a little bit longer. If anything switch to permanent day 

light savings time. Thank you  


